
17/08/2021 

MRS Louisa Hart 
30 Bilwara AVE 
Bilgola Plateau NSW 2107 
louisahart2107@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

This development appears to be totally unsuitable for the location. The impact this will have on 
traffic during construction is just the beginning of several other negative impacts. 
Environmentally and visually this massive development will make major changes that the 
community have to tolerate. Wildlife and vegetation are sensitive in this area and already under 
danger from overdevelopment, a construction like this being approved will open the floodgates 
for more and destroy the peninsula. DI7QFD 

Sent: 17/08/2021 8:02:17 AM
Subject: Online Submission


